
 
 

Donear/SECD/SE/2024-25/039                            December 18, 2024 
 
To, 
Chetan Patel 
Assistant Manager 
On-Line Surveillance, 
BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower,  
Dalal Street, Fort, Mumbai – 400 001. 
 
Scrip Code: 512519 

 
  

 
Sub: Clarification on Increase in Volume 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
In response to your mail Reff No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/2024-2025/2850 dated December 17, 
2024 seeking clarification on significant increase in volume of the security across the exchanges, 
we would like to clarify that there is no information/announcement (including impending an-
nouncement) to be made by the Company which, in our opinion, may have a bearing on the price 
/ volume behaviour on the Company’s scrip and which is required to be disclosed under Regu-
lation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 ("Listing 
Regulations").  
 
Therefore, the movement in the Company’s share price is purely market driven and owing to the 
market conditions on which the Company, neither, has any control nor has any knowledge of           
reasons. 
 
Also, the Company has in the past made timely disclosure under Regulation 30 of the Listing 
Regulations, and will continue to disseminate any price sensitive information to the Exchanges 
that may have bearing on the price/volume of the shares which are traded on the Stock 
Exchanges and the same will also be made available on the Company's website for the 
information of the shareholders. 
 
We request you to kindly take our submission on record and acknowledge. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Donear Industries Limited 
 
 
 
Sejal Shah 
Company Secretary 
A55588 
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Donear/SECD/SE/2024-25/039                           December 18, 2024 
 
To, 
Binoy Yohannan, 
Associate Vice President -Surveillance, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400 051. 
 
Symbol: DONEAR 

 
  

 
Sub: Clarification on Increase in Volume 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
In response to your letter No. NSE/CM/Surveillance/15096 dated December 17, 2024 seeking 
clarification on significant increase in volume of the security across the exchanges, we would like 
to clarify that there is no information/announcement (including impending announcement) to 
be made by the Company which, in our opinion, may have a bearing on the price / volume be-
haviour on the Company’s scrip and which is required to be disclosed under Regulation 30 of 
SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 ("Listing Regula-
tions").  
 
Therefore, the movement in the Company’s share price is purely market driven and owing to the 
market conditions on which the Company, neither, has any control nor has any knowledge of           
reasons. 
 
Also, the Company has in the past made timely disclosure under Regulation 30 of the Listing 
Regulations, and will continue to disseminate any price sensitive information to the Exchanges 
that may have bearing on the price/volume of the shares which are traded on the Stock 
Exchanges and the same will also be made available on the Company's website for the 
information of the shareholders. 
 
We request you to kindly take our submission on record and acknowledge. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Donear Industries Limited 
 
 
 
Sejal Shah 
Company Secretary 
A55588 
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